Dear Parents,

Our class will begin participating in the Book It! National Reading Incentive Program.  The program continues until March. The Program is sponsored by Pizza Hut and motivates children to read more by rewarding them for their reading accomplishments.

The program works as follows:

*Each student that meets a monthly goal of reading 10 books will receive a pizza award certificate.

*Send in the completed Books Are a Blast sheet indicating the 10 books that your child has read.

*We will send home a certificate for a free Pizza Hut personal pan pizza upon receiving the Books Are a Blast sheet.   We will send the certificate home in your child’s STAR Notebook. 
You can read the books to your child or they can read a book to you.  We want our students to become lifelong lovers of reading and writing.  This program is a wonderful step in that direction.  Thanks Pizza Hut.  Have fun and read, read, read.  

Rose Oprysko   
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